
Lycoming County Retirees – June 8, 2017 – Buttery Biscuit 

Treasurer’s report:  $1,226.58   Received thank you for memorial 

contribution for Jim Reed. 

Voted to return to Buttery Biscuit for another meeting. 

Alice Bair had sample welcome bags to hand out to new retirees to get 

them interested in coming to meetings.  Discussion that we do not 

always know who new retirees are.  Would like HR to notify us.  Also 

not finding minutes under HR website.   

December 12
th

 is Christmas party:  Patty Fawber to make arrangements 

at Villa. 

Esther Cohick will remain secretary till the end of the year.  We will 

need to replace her.  Since no one has volunteered, Alice asked people to 

think about it. 

Jerry McGee passed away.  

Rochelle from STEP spoke to us on the free programs available to 

Seniors through STEP. On June 22
nd

 there will be a meal and 

demonstrations of programs  

at the River Walk Center, South Williamsport. 

 Meeting to adjourn ( Sharon Slacum motion, Tony Rampulla – 2
nd

.) 

 

Evie  Kreger, Acting secretary 

 

 

 


